88 Normandy Avenue, Barnet, Herts ENB 2HS

29 June 2016

Planning Develpoement Management
London Borough of Camden

Town Hall

Judd Street

London WC1H 8ND

Dear Mr Tulloch

Thank you for your letter regarding Application Ref | 2015/2089/P
Associated Ref : 2015/7300/L ; 2015/2109L

Revision 2" Basement to west of property removed from this proposal.
Address : 11 Rosslyn Hill NW3 5UL

I am writing to lodge another objection to the proposed building work at the above address. In
my previous 2 objections | stated that the noise from the intended basement extension would
make it impossible for recording at Air Studios to take place . Air Studios not only is one of the
foremost recording studios in London but also provides work for countless musicians ,singers,
composers ,music and film producers plus all the technical staff that work there.

The biggest concern is that recording sessions cannot be booked at Air Lyndhurst while there
is uncertainty of noise and vibration. This will destroy confidence which has been built up over
decades. Bookings will be fost to studios abroad resulting in incredible HARM to the UK
recording industry and cause GREAT HARM to the livelihood to hundreds of musicians and
singers also job loses to the staff and the incredibly skilled staff at Air Lyndhurst.

There will be traffic noise and a risk to 2 listed buildings .

There will also be an underground water risk and the taking of such an unqualified risk is not
appropriate.

{ really feel that Alr Lyndhurst Studios would not survive a closure for a minimum of 6 months.

I rust Camden council will listen to all the objections to this planning application.

Yours faithfully
Jenny O'Grady




